
Local Men Make Trip
Down Colorado River

Gustive O. Larson, director of
Cedar City Institute of Religion,
and Dr. Reed W. Farnsworth, left
Friday to participate in an Ex-
plorer Scout excursion down the
Colorado river. Mr. Larson Is
traveling with the group as his-
torian and Dr. Farnsworth as
physician in charge of health
protection.

The two Cedar City men joined
the northern Utah group at
Springville Friday evening and
were scheduled to begin the boat
trip at Hite, Garfield county,
sometime Sunday, and to reach
Lee's Ferry in Arizona about six
days later.

They expect to return to Cedar
City this week end.

After joining the group at
Springville the trip was to be
made by automobile to Hite by-

way of Blanding, San Juan coun-
ty, and over Bear's Ears Pass to
Hite.


